
 

 

 

 
 

Prof. Anirban Sengupta, in the Department of CSE, at Indian Institute of 
Technology Indore has been selected for Distinguished Contributor of 

IEEE Computer Society award/recognition for the year 2025, for his 
outstanding contributions in the field of Hardware Security and Optimization. 
 

Note: "Only Top 0.5% of the total IEEE Computer Society 

Members globally are recognized for this honor based on their 
outstanding technical contributions, through either applied or pure 

computing, to the Computing Profession, Computing Community, and 
Humanity with a significant portion of those technical contributions made 

through association with the IEEE Computer Society". 
 

Congratulations to Prof. Anirban Sengupta for receiving this 

prestigious honour ! 


